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Sorry !    

 
if you’ve been trying to contact us at EcoTech over the past couple of weeks but 
the  builders have moved in to completely refurbish the building and our means 

of communication seem to have disappeared down a big black hole.
 

The remaining staff at EcoTech have been working extremely hard to put 
together an Educational Package that will appeal to you and your pupils and most 

importantly meet  the requirements of the National Curriculum.
 

PLEASE get in touch with me on
 (01760) 726715 for a chat and the possibility of a visit to EcoTech where I 
can show you the progress, so far, and the plans for future developments.

( Your views, comments and suggestions will be warmly welcome )
Sorry once again for the communication breakdown
Yours sincerely – Don Saunders (Education Manager) 
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